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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � OCTOBER 7, 2002 

CABINET CRESCENT 
PROPOSED 40 KM/HR SPEED LIMIT 

Recommendation 

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati recommends: 
 
That the speed limit on Cabinet Crescent be reduced from 50 km/hr to 40 km/hr. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of implementing a 40 km/hr speed limit on Cabinet Crescent, in response 
to requests received from area residents. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Area residents have expressed concerns regarding the excessive vehicle speeds and the safety 
of pedestrians on Cabinet Crescent.  The existing speed limit on Cabinet Crescent is a statutory 
50 km/hr. 
 
Area residents have requested that the speed limit be reduced. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that the speed limit on 
Cabinet Crescent be reduced from 50 km/hr to 40 km/hr. 

Attachments 

1. Location Map 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Gino Rosati 
Regional Councillor 
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